
 
 
April 22, 2020 
 
Coronavirus Update #10 - Student and Family Survey Summaries 
 
To All Watertown-Mayer Families and Students 
 
The school district recently conducted surveys of families and students to inform distance 
learning work underway across the district. Please follow this ​link to a news release​ that 
provides a summary of the data collected. Thank you to all students and families for your survey 
responses. Your input is of great value to inform the ongoing growth and improvement of 
Watertown-Mayer Schools.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our students and the Watertown-Mayer School District.  
 
Stay Home, Stay Safe, Stay Healthy 
 
Go Royals! 
 
Ron Wilke 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.wm.k12.mn.us/Page/358

